
-----Original Message-----
From: Jeff Miller [mailto:Jeff.Miller@csulb.edu]
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 10:30 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: FW: RV parking ordinance 17-0443

________________________________________
From: Jeff Miller
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 09:13
To: mayor@longbeach.gov; district1@longbeach.gov; district2@longbeach.gov; district3@longbeach.gov;
district4@longbeach.gov; district5@longbeach.gov; district6@longbeach.gov; district7@longbeach.gov;
district8@longbeach.gov; district9@longbeach.gov
Subject: RV parking ordinance 17-0443

Long Beach City Council members:

Please vote to prepare this ordinance. RV ownership should include the responsibility of private storage, just as the
responsibility to license and insure a vehicle. I own an RV and I pay a monthly fee to store it at a commercial
facility.

RVs parked on city streets are a visual blight and occupy parking space that should be available for standard
automobiles.

I support an ordinance to prohibit parking of RVs for storage on public streets. There should be a system of permits
available for temporary parking for loading and unloading, but it should be limited to 48 hours, and should be
limited to 12 permits per year. The minimum vehicle length to be classified as an "oversized" vehicle should remain
at 20 feet. This ordinance should include vehicles used for commercial purposes as well as private recreational RVs.

Jeff Miller
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